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Two Options for a Sustainable Lithgow 

Community Update 4

Contact Details 
PO Box 19, Lithgow NSW 2790
180 Mort Street,
Lithgow NSW 2790

Administration Office
Monday to Friday 8.30am - 4.15pm
Cashier 8.30am - 4.00pm

General Enquiries
Telephone: (02) 6354 9999
Facsimile: (02) 6351 4259
Email: council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au

www.ourplaceourfuture.lithgow.com
Scan 
here

How do I have my say?
Talk to a member of our team
who will answer your questions regarding the options for a sustainable future and assist you 
to calculate your rates and speak with Deb or Emma.  Or book your appointment at one of the 
following locations.  

•	 Wallerawang Community & Sports 
Club -Saturday 27 Aug, 1pm

•	 Capertee Memorial Hall  
Saturday 3 Sept, 10am

•	 Hartley Old School Hall  
Saturday 17 Sept, 10am

•	 Rydal Showground Hall 

The cost of living is going up. How has this been addressed?
While the total rates income would increase by 42%, Council has wound back the increase for residential, business & farmland.  These would increase 
by 26.5% (24% plus 2.5%; the average rate peg).  
Council offers the Pensioner Rebate Scheme, which financially supports this important cohort in our community. If, an application for a Special Rate 
Variation is submitted to  IPART and approved, the Pensioner Rebate will increase by 20% from $250 to $300.  In addition, Council also has a Hardship 
Policy to accommodate the special needs of those unable to pay their rates in full on time.

Phone or visit the Council 
Administration Centre to speak 
to a member of our Rates Team.
02 6354 9999

Try our 
Online 
Rates 
Calculator

REMEMBER: 
Only enter your land 
value.  Not the charges 
for water, sewer, 
stormwater or waste. 
NEED HELP? 

REMEMBER - Only the Land Rates increase under OPTION 1 
(see the sample rate notice below)

If an increase of 26.5% for residential and other rate categories happens, what 
amount will be asked for the following year?
Option 1 is for a total increase of 24% plus the expected rate peg of 2.5% to 
residential, business and farmland rates starting from 1 July 2023. In future years, 
rates would only increase over your 23/24 land rate by the amount approved by the 
NSW Government.  Council has forecast a figure of around 2.5% for this.  But, this is 
not a council decision. 
If my land value has increased, does it mean my rates will definitely go up?
No, it depends on how an individual land valuation changes when compared with 
the average valuation change for the local government area.   Generally, properties 
whose land valuation increase is lower than the average increase may see a 
reduction in rates.  However, properties whose valuation increase is higher than the 
average for the LGA may see a rise to rates. 23/24

+26.5% 2.5%
22/23 24/25

+2.5%

•	 Glen Davis Community Hall 
Wednesday, 31 Aug

•	 Cranbrook School, Wolgan 
Wednesday, 14 Sept

•	 Monkey Creek Cafe, Dargan 
Wednesday, 21 Sept

•	 Mumma Snow’s Cafe, Tarana 
Wednesday, 28 Sept

Community Information Sessions


